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'Ferr-McGee Nuclear Corporation
ATTN: Mr. W. J. Shelley, Director

Regulation and Control .

Kerr-McGee Center
Oklahoma City, OK 73102

Gentlemen: '

Thank you 1er your letter dated June 27, 1980, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncoupliance identified in our letter
dated June 16, 1980. We will examine your corrective action during a
future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

W
A. B. Davis, Chief
Fuel Facility and .

Materials Safety Branch

cc: Mr. B. E. Brown, General
Manager, Manufacturing
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